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Children in Need 

On Friday 17th November we will 

be supporting Children in Need. 

The children have decided to 

have a ‘Spotacular’  day which 

means the children can pay £1 

to wear any kind of spots!!!  

Attendance 

We are striving to continually improve 

our attendance and punctuality. Towards 

the end of last year there were a lot of 

requests for leave to go abroad. These 

absences are unauthorised and your 

child may lose their place in school.  

Every day matters in your child’s 

learning.  Please consider this very 

carefully when you are thinking about 

taking your child out of school for a pe-

riod of time. This term we are running a  

Pyjama Day 

Can I  say a huge ‘thank you ‘ to 

all of our children in Early Years 

and Key Stage 1 who supported 

the Crackerjacks charity in wear-

ing their pyjamas to school. It 

was a fun day  and  the children 

raised  £191.74  for Crackerjacks.  

Parent Consultations 

Thank you to all the parents who at-

tended parent consultations last week. 

It is always a good opportunity to share 

your child’s success, talk about their tar-

gets  and discuss any concerns you may 

have.  
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Book Fair.  

The Scholastic Book Fair  will be in school from Monday 

20th November until Thursday 23rd November. This will 

take place at 3pm to 3.30pm each day. Please come 

along and buy a book for your child. Don’t forget that a 

percentage of all the money taken goes towards buying 

books for your children to use in school. 

Look forward to seeing you there! 

Harvest Assembly 

Thankyou for all of your 

generous contributions of 

food for our Harvest Assem-

bly. Those people who were 

nominated by a pupil will have re-

ceived a  food parcel. All of the other 

contributions were donated to 

‘Birmingham City    Mission’ in Bir-

mingham. 

 Attendance Winners 

Week 4  - Year 6   99.33% 

Week 5 -  Year 4   97.74% 

Week 6  - Year 4    99.68%   

    

Well done Year 

4!  

Keep up the 

good work ! 

 Poppy Appeal. 

Thank you to all the children who 

bought a poppy  or a remem-

brance wristband last week. We 

have been thinking about why we 

wear a poppy in our assemblies. 

Please ask 

your children 

to tell you 

about it!  

Y3 Author Visit 

On Monday November 27th John 

Townsend (author of several       

children’s books) will be visiting 

Year 3. He will work with the chil-

dren on understanding the role of 

an author, how he gets his ideas 

for his stories, and the children 

will take part in a writing  

workshop.  
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